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I see this as State overreach. Imagine taking away water for livestock, crops and the 

families who raise them for our food... Just think of the consiquences and uncertainty 

of when water maight be restored... Go talk to the people one on one, not some 

Town Hall media thing. Listen to their concerns. We know what is really happening 

and it is far different than what you are reading in your offices from papers written by 

"experts" who have not done more than spot check the known locations. We have 

changed well locations for various reasons for many years. I oppose this bill. 


